To Dear Valued Customers:

According to NSW on road Regulations for all Pedal Assist Bikes (E-Bikes), the Max. legal on road speed
cannot be exceed 25km/h, and cannot use the throttle / accelerator when you riding on road.

To ensure you get a safe riding on our bikes, please read and understand below information carefully:

(Note

From:

Please obey the local traffic regulations when riding and wear a helmet.

Regularly check the tyre pressure. This will make pedalling easier, minimize battery consumption and
reduce the likelihood of damage to your tyre.

Please always check the brakes prior to riding to make sure they are working correctly. Adjust the brake
sensitivity if needed. Only ride at a speed that the conditions permit, for example, slow down on snowy
or rainy days.

Always hold the handlebars with both hands, except when you need notify others you are turning.

Use a light at night, or when visibility is not good. Must turn on the front and rear light. If you are not
able to see clearly with a light, do not attempt to ride your bike.

Make sure your body and other objects do not come into contact with the chain or the wheels whilst
they are moving.

Never touch the charging connector on the battery case with your hands when they are wet, or with
keys or other metallic objects, in case they damage the battery pole and cause a short circuit.

Wear bright clothing to help make you visible to others when you are riding at night.

Don’t lend the electric bicycle to anyone who doesn’t know how to operate it, or who haven’t read the
manual.

Like other cycles, it can only carry one person, carrying a passenger is not permitted.

To brake, the rider must action both brake levers to the correct degree.

Never ride the electric bike under the influence of drugs or alcohol.

Do not ride under bad conditions, such as on uneven, wet or loose surfaces.

If possible, do not ride in adverse weather conditions, low visibility or if you are very tired.

This electric bicycle can be used in the rain; however, it must not be submerged in water or puddles.
The controller, motor and other electrical devices may be short-circuited, causing damage and creating
possible dangerous situations.

Never spray your bike directly and don’t get the electrical components wet (the battery connector,
motor, controller, cables, handlebar controls, etc)

Don’t let children under the age of 10 ride the bike.
ONLY use the charger which was provided (never use a charger from a different model).

The charger is designed for indoor use only. Keep the charger away from water to avoid short circuit.
Don’t even use it in a dampening, combustible or explosive environment. Do not remove the plug by
pulling the cord, always grip the charging port by its metal body.

: We can assist to setup the throttle for customer’s option only)
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